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Phillip Island Auto Racing Club and COVID-19 
 

 

To Phillip Island Auto Racing Club Members and the wider motorsport community alike. 
Phillip Island Auto Racing Club (PIARC) would like to update you all on our club position concerning COVID-19. 
 
While our motto is access to motorsport, like all we have been impacted by the COVID-19 crisis and have had to 
postpone events. We are in regular dialog with our governing body Motorsport Australia, Phillip Island 
Operations and our various partners to ensure the best decisions are made for all in these uncertain times. 

 
PIARC’s commitment to its members and motorsport is greater than ever, even though we are not on track in a 
physical way, be assured that once the current restrictions are lifted we will be back racing and would love to 
have one and all involved. 

 
Our next event is scheduled for the end of June with our PIARC Sprint Series including the Victorian Supersprint 
Championship and races for Hyundai Excels. 

 
We have also added extra content such as virtual sprints and PIARC’s guide to isolation to our social media 
pages to keep you entertained, involved and informed while we are locked down at this time. 

 
We would also recommend that if any category has been impacted by events being cancelled or suspended and 
are needing a new home to hold a race meeting to contact us at PIARC, we will endeavor to find spots within our 
existing and expanding 2020 calendar for your racing needs and to provide access to motorsport to all. 

 
Finally, to our members, this is your club. Your committee is working hard to ensure that once this pandemic 
shutdown ends you will be able to return to enjoying your sport as soon as possible. We have some great things 
planned for the members and the club for the rest of 2020 and beyond. 

 
Keep an eye on our website and social media pages for updates as they happen. 
Stay safe, look after your family, support your community and your motorsport club. 

 

                                                           

                                                                 Phillip Island Auto Racing Club 
                                               “access to motorsport” 

http://www.piarc.com.au/

